
 
 
 
 
 
 

Do not let kindness and truth leave you.                                                                                                                                                   
[Proverbs 3:3]  
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                                   ‘Letting our light shine’ (Matthew 5:16)  
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You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent and Instagram: stgeorgesceprimary_wrotham 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

                                                               

         

It has been quite a week in the run up to the Easter Break! All of the children performed in 
great Easter services at the start of the week. The children in Key Stage 1 kicked off the day 
with an emotional performance, then Key Stage 2 read and sang in St George’s Church and 
the final performance was by Oak Class to their parents – thank you all the parents and 
family who attended one, two or even all three performances! There were some cracking 
easter Hats in the competition this week, I even saw some flapping chick wings as they 
bopped to our I-Rockers performing their second school rock concert! 
This week seventeen children took part in the District Cross Country event. There were 18 
participating schools with over 350 runners in total. The sun was shining and our teams did 
so well - LKS2 running 800m and UKS2 1600m. Every child ran well, we sustained a couple of 
injuries but other team mates helped them in true sporting spirit. We also had two 
outstanding winners: Ebba and Oscar both coming 1st in their events! 
There’s been fun as the children enjoyed PTA events – the Easter Raffle Draw, Easter egg 
hunts with an accompanying book for each child – thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Country event held at Sevenoaks Prep School. 
  
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Goodbye to Miss Gower….. hello to Mrs Shield! 
The children have been telling me what exciting things they are looking forward to over the easter 
break but it seems Miss Gower has pipped us all as she is getting married! As she returns in Term 5 

she will be Mrs Shield – we wish her and hubby- to-be a very special day! 

http://www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dojo Points Winning House for this term: 
 

St. David’s 
 
 

‘Letting Your Light Shine’ 
(Matthew 5:16) 

                                   
This corner on our newsletter highlights people 

connected to our school who fulfill our school vision, 
this week that honour goes to… 

 
Mrs Malone 

 

 
 

Thank you for the kindness you showed to many 
children & schools volunteering to be an official at 
the District Cross Country competition this week! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Times Tables Rockstars: 
 
Thank you to Mrs Demirelli for  
organising the weekly TT Rockstar  
challenge. 
We always advocate that knowing times tables 
is part of life skills so keep going over the easter 
break and see if we can get some individual 
prizes for those children going the extra mile 
with their learning! 

Attendance is important and our aim is 
to achieve above 96%.  

 
Whole school attendance this year so far 

is 95.1% 
 

Attendance this term: 
 

Oak (Year R): 94.1% 
 

Beech (Year 1): 94.3% 
 

Maple (Year 2): 96.5% 
 

Cedar (Year 3): 94.9%  
 

Willow (Year 4): 95.3%  
 

Hazel (Year 5): 94.6% 
 

Sycamore (Year 6): 96.5% 
 

Congratulations to: 
SYCAMORE & MAPLE CLASS 

You are the highest attenders 
this term! 

 
Any other absence must be requested using 
our absence request form. This can be found 

through this link:  
https://forms.gle/3dVUrxXZt9v5REKR9 

 
Any request should be submitted as soon as 
it is anticipated and, where possible, at least 
two weeks before the absence, with details 

of the request and full reasons. The 
headteacher may require evidence to 

support any request for leave of absence 
and/or request a meeting to discuss further 

detail. 
 

 
 

https://forms.gle/3dVUrxXZt9v5REKR9


Bringing faith and education together 
“Letting our light shine” (Matthew 5:16) 
 
 
                    Our week in pictures… 

 
 

Bringing faith and education 
together 

Anyone for cricket? 
Some of our children have been taking part in cricket sessions recently in their PE lessons.  These have been provided by the charity 

Chance to Shine and delivered by a coach from Kent County Cricket Club. 
 

Cricket is a great way for boys and girls to enjoy a healthy, active lifestyle and to make new friends.  Some of the local cricket 
clubs in our area will be running All Stars Cricket (for 5-8 year olds) and Dynamos Cricket (for 8-11 year olds) over 

the coming months. 
 

This link gives information about All Stars Cricket: https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars 
 

Click here for details of Dynamos Cricket: https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamoscricket 
Other cricket clubs in your area run their own tailored sessions for primary school children.  It's always worth checking 

their individual website for details. 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars
https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamoscricket


 
 


